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Fundraising 
We are delighted to announce that we raised £498 singing at Waitrose,  
£540 at the Christmas Fair and currently £340 on ticket sales for both  
productions. Thank you for all your support with these events. The money  
raised has gone into school fund and will be spent on buying new ICT 
equipment for the children, props and costumes for the plays and reading resources.  
 
Magic Carpet Theatre Company 
Thank you to everyone who donated money for the theatre company, this enabled the 
performance to go ahead, with school fund subsidising the rest. In addition, the children 
loved their drink and popcorn treat after the play.  
 

Christmas Party Day – Friday 20th December  
We are looking forward to our Christmas Party. Children can come to 
school in their party clothes that day. Please can your child bring in one 
of the following:  

 a multi pack of crisps 

 a packet of buns or biscuits 

 a bottle of fruit cordial juice  
 
Christmas Performances: 
KS2 Christmas Play - Tuesday 17 December at 1.30pm and 6.00pm 
FS2/ KS1 Christmas Play - Thursday 19 December at 9.30am and 1.30pm 
We are looking forward to seeing you all at our Christmas plays. KS2 children need to be 
back at school at 5.30pm to get ready for the play and will need to be collected afterwards 
at 7pm. All parents should enter the school, for both FS2/KS1 and KS2 Christmas plays, via 
the Y5/6 door.  
 
Dates 

Friday 20 December at 3.00pm Break up for Christmas holidays 

SPRING TERM 2020 

Monday 6th January  Staff Training Day 

Tuesday 7 January 2020 Children return to school 

Tuesday 14th January 2020 SEN Reviews – letter to follow 

Tuesday 17th March 2020 Parents Evening – 3.15pm – 6.00pm  

 
 

Thank you for all your support this term! 

 

We wish you a Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year! 


